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11 January 2006

Ms Frika Biritz
21B Wilkinson Road
SUNSHINE VIC 3020

Dear Madam,

I refer to your letter of 2 January 2006 addressed to the Chief Justice of the High Court.
His Honour has asked me to respond on his behalf.

It appears from your correspondence that you wish to make an application to the
European Court of Human Rights. That Court is not part of the Australian judicial
system, and it is not clear to me why you have sent documentation regarding your
proposed application to the High Court of Australia. Isuggest you address any further
correspondence to the Registry of the European Court of Human Rights.

I hereby return the following documents:
(1 Notice of Intent to Apply to the International Court of Human Rights
(2)  Letter Forwarding Request for Substituted Service.

“Denise Weybury
Deputy Reglst{j



